
Like nearly every district in Washington, we rely on levies to provide essential funding for 
programs not fully funded by our state. We have an operations and technology levy on the 

upcoming special election ballot on Feb. 13, 2024. These levies would replace two voter-approved 
levies from 2020 that will expire soon. As a reminder to voters, we use the easy-to-remember 

adage “bonds are for building and levies are for learning.” These replacement levies pay for nearly 
25 percent of the cost of educational services that the state does not adequately fund.

Operations Levy

School 
modernization 
and safety 
enhancements: 

security cameras, door 
locking systems

 
School wired/
wireless networks  

Adaptive 
technologies 
and devices for 
children with 
special needs

Computers, 
software, and 
digital curriculum 
licensing

The replacement technology levy  
pays for:  



 


